
 
 

M E D I A   S T A T E M E N T 
 
COLUMBUS, OH (November 17, 2020) – Below is a media statement from John Barker, president and 
CEO of the Ohio Restaurant Association: 
 
“The Ohio Restaurant Association and Ohio’s restaurant and hospitality community appreciate Governor 
DeWine and Lieutenant Governor Husted’s leadership in the fight against the COVID-19 public health and 
economic crisis. We believe the 21-day slowdown and curfew announced today is the right step at the 
right time to enlist all Ohioans in the fight against the spread of coronavirus and the associated strain it 
puts on our healthcare system.  
 
“Ohio’s restaurants continue their commitment to following the Dine Safe Ohio guidelines, including 
separating tables to ensure six-foot distancing, placing barriers between tables and booths, doing 
extensive cleaning and sanitizing, and making sure that employees and guests are wearing masks. Many 
restaurants have also taken the Ohio Restaurant Promise, going above what is required to make health 
and safety the highest priority – for their employees and guests.  
 
“The Ohio Restaurant Association also calls on Congress to act during the lame duck session and provide 
more assistance to small businesses (many in the hospitality industry) deeply impacted by this pandemic, 
and too many on the brink of closing permanently. We appreciated the Paycheck Protection Program 
passed this spring, but that was eight weeks of help for a crisis that is now eight months long and is not 
over yet. Congress needs to put partisan politics aside, come together, and act now to help the many 
small businesses that are losing hope. 
 
“Restaurants have long been the backbone of our communities. During Dine Safe Across Ohio this week, 
we encourage all Ohioans to support a local restaurant by dining out or carrying out. This really will 
make a big difference to your favorite restaurant and give them a better chance of being there to serve 
you for years to come.”  
 

# # # 
About Ohio Restaurant Association: 

For 100 years, the Ohio Restaurant Association (ORA) has proudly served Ohio's restaurant and 
foodservice industry, with their members always being their number one priority. Founded on thought 
leadership and focused on finding sound business solutions for their members, the ORA offers advocacy 
and education, events and programs. For more information, visit ohiorestaurant.org. 
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